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⚫ Read the clues and then fill in the missing words. 
  

 

1 

C 
 

O 
2 

P 
 

Y 
 

A 
 

B 
 

L 
 

E 
 

 
 

 
 

 
  ACROSS WORDS 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
1. 

 
 

3. 
 
 

7. 
 
 

9. 
 
 

11. 

When you can copy 
something, it is _____. 
 

When something can be 
taxed, it is _____. 
 

When you can be given a 
job, you are _____. 
 

When something can be 
used, it is _____. 
 

When you can break 
something, it is _____. 
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When something can be 
counted, it is _____. 
 

When something (like a 
flower) can be put into a 
pot, it is _____. 
 

When something can be 
believed, it is _____. 
 

When a thing or situation 
can be envied, it is _____.  
 

When something can be 
thrown away, it is _____. 
 

When you can build 
something, it is _____. 
 

When you can use 
something again, it is 
_____. 
 
When you can bend 
something, it is _____. 
 
When something (or 
someone) can be kissed, 
it (or that person) is 
_____. 
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⚫ ANSWERS 
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When you can copy 
something, it is _____. 
 

When something can be 
taxed, it is _____. 
 

When you can be given a 
job, you are _____. 
 

When something can be 
used, it is _____. 
 

When you can break 
something, it is _____. 
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When something can be 
counted, it is _____. 
 

When something (like a 
flower) can be put into a 
pot, it is _____. 
 

When something can be 
believed, it is _____. 
 

When a thing or situation 
can be envied, it is _____.  
 

When something can be 
thrown away, it is _____. 
 

When you can build 
something, it is _____. 
 

When you can use 
something again, it is 
_____. 
 
When you can bend 
something, it is _____. 
 
When something (or 
someone) can be kissed, 
it (or that person) is  
_____. 
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